
Parent directions for changing a student password 

Go to the Davis School District or school home page and select “myDSD” from the top. (If you don’t 

have a guardian account setup you will need to set on up on the next page). 

Login to your Guardian account (or set your account up) 

After you login you will see your students on the left side and your name in the top right.  You’ll 

need to select “Student Passwords” from the drop-down menu under your name.  

 

 

 



Following that you will need to verify your password 

You’ll need to select the student you want to change the password for.  Please note that you can 

only change the password for a student in junior or senior high. 

 

 

 

 

 



Following that, you will need to change the password using the password guidelines.  Please note, 

this can take up to 30 minutes to sync across all platforms.  It’s usually faster than that, but if it 

doesn’t work right away please give it time.  

 

 

 

You have now changed your student’s password.  Thank you! 


